
Historic England 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Thank you for your consultation on the South Hill Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

I can confirm that there are no issues upon which we feel the need to comment. 

 

We have also been consulted recently by Cornwall Council on the associated SEA 

Screening exercise and I attach a copy of our response for information. 

 

It therefore only remains for us to congratulate your community on its progress to 

date and to wish it well in the successful completion of its Plan. 

 

Kind regards 

 

David Stuart 

 

David Stuart | Historic Places Adviser South West 

 


